BURKE COUNTY
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Igniting Learning For A Brighter Future

Office for English Language Learners
Lannie Simpson, Director

May, 2022

Student Grade

School

Dear Parents:

State policy says that students who speak English as a second language and are still learning to master
reading and/or writing English may need to take the state tests with certain accommodations. Your
student’s teachers have recommended that the following accommodations will increase your student’s
opportunity to participate in the state tests this year:

Reads Test Aloud in English

Student Reads Aloud Test to Self

Scheduled Extended Time

Testing in a Separate Room

Multiple Testing Sessions

English/Native Language Dictionary or Electronic Translator

[f you have any questions about these modifications, please call your ESL teacher.
Sincerely,

Principal

ESL Teacher
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